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TO:  All Bidders 
 

FROM: Linda Wolf, CPA, Purchasing Agent 
 

DATE: May 15, 2023 
 

SUBJECT:  Addendum #1 TAHAWUS ROAD CULVERT REPLACEMENT 
 

This Addendum, issued to bid document holders of record, indicates changes to the bid documents for 

the Tahawus Road Culvert Replacement Bid Opening June 1, 2023. 
 

PLEASE SEE the attached Pre-Bid Meeting Attendees and Notes. 
 

 
 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM # 1 

 

ESSEX COUNTY 

OFFICE OF THE MANAGER 



 
 

 

PRE-BID MEETING FOR 
2023 23-402 CR 25 TAHAWUS RD CULVERT REPLACEMENT 

 
 
 

Attendees- 
 
Andrew Stanley Essex County DPW 
 
Gary Rancour Essex County DPW 
 
Jason Westover                             Prime Highway 
 
Walter Tupper                               Luck Brothers  
 
 
 
The Pre-Bid for the above-mentioned project took place on May 11th at 9am on the project site. 
The following questions were addressed.  
 
Q:  Is Essex County open to being flexible with the completion date? 
 
A: Yes. But it needs to be kept in mind that there can only be a maximum of 2-week road 
closure, and the contractor will be responsible for any extensions to the permits.  
       
     Additionally: The contractor will need to give the County reasonable notice (3-4 weeks) of 
the closure schedule to give adequate time to inform all affected parties.  
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